6 April 2015

Attn: Margarita Cellano City of Chula Vista
Building C

276 Fourth Avenue

Chula Vista, CA 91910

Joseph R. Boehm
I
Chula Vista CA

91913
I

Dear Mayor, City Council, Director of Parks and Recreation and PRC Commission members:

This is to officially advise you that | am obligated to tender my resignation as a PRC
Commissioner effective 6 April 2015. | recently applied for, and was fortunate to get a great
new job at Marine Corps Air Station Miramar. Additionally, along with the new job, we have
decided to sell our Chula Vista home of 15 years. | will be relocating to the Mission Valiey area
of San Diego on 10 April 2015.

I have thoroughly enjoyed my time with the Parks and Recreation Commission. The challenges
the City of Chula Vista employees take on each and every day in trying to balance City services
with available resources is very daunting. Despite these challenges, | have not met a single City
of Chula Vista employee that was not positive in their approach to meet these challenges. City
Staff has been nothing but impressive during my time with the PRC.

A very special thank you to the Director of Recreation, Kristi McClure Huckaby, and Margarita
Cellano of the Recreation Department. They made serving on the PRC fun and enjoyable.

Respectfully Submitted.
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